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To:  Pastor 
 Secretary    
 
From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández   Sr. Maria Campos, RSM 
  Director of Vocations   Seminarian Formation Coordinator    
  
Date:  March 29, 2024   
 

 Subject: Quo Vadis Retreat for Boys – Summer 2024 
 

We have mailed the posters and flyers for the Quo Vadis Retreat on August 2-4, 2024 for boys ages  
13 to 17.  When you receive them, please place them in a visible place at your site and, also share this 
information with the parents who have children in this age group in your religious education program and 
in youth ministry at your parish (if you have a youth group).   
 
We would appreciate your support in promoting the retreat by placing the event on your website, sending 
information to parishioners via the MyParish App and including the following information in your bulletin:  
 
  
 Quo Vadis Retreat (“Where Are You Going?”): The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations invites all 
 young men ages 13 to 17 to the 2024 Quo Vadis Retreat. Dates: August 2-4, 2024 at Trinity Pines 
 Catholic Center in Colfax. Cost: $95. To register your son, please visit www.scd.org/quovadis or if 
 you have further questions, contact us at (916) 733-0258.  
 

  
 Parents can register their son at the following registration link: www.scd.org/quovadis starting on  

April 1, 2024.  
  
Thank you for supporting the promotion of vocations! 
 
cc:  Knights of Columbus, Parish Vocation Committees, Religious Education Programs & Youth Ministry  
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